
April 12th, 1927.

Hon. Walter Mitchell, 
190 St. James Street, 
Montreal, Que.

My dear Mr. Mitchell
Thank you very much for your 

letter of yesterday, to which was attache-- copy of 
Mr. David’s letter to you.

The satisfactory termination of 
the request preferred on "behalf of the Protestant 
normal School at Macdonald College is greatly 
appreciated, 
our course

It will enable us ,as well,to strengthen 
for the training of High School teachers.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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